
 

Important notice 
This letter is provided to the above referenced customer at their request. Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. (“Wells Fargo”, 
“we”, “us”) does not represent and warrant that the information provided is complete or accurate, and any errors 
or omissions in the information shall not be a basis for a claim against us. The information may not disclose the 
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This letter does not constitute a guarantee or other credit support of any nature, nor do we accept any duty, 
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hold Wells Fargo harmless from and against any claim resulting from the disclosure and use of the information. 
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September 28, 2021 
 
Washoe Barton Medical Clinic, A Nevada Nonprofit Corporation 
DBA Carson Valley Medical Center 
1107 US Highway 395 N 
Gardnerville, NV 89410-5304 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm the information we have on file for Washoe Barton Medical Clinic, A Nevada Nonprofit 
Corporation DBA Carson Valley Medical Center as of September 28, 2021.   
 
• Account number: 4121765754 
• Account type: Checking 
• Wire/ACH routing number: 121000248 
• Bank name and address: Wells Fargo Bank, 420 Montgomery Street, San Francisco, CA  94104 
 
If you require any additional information, please contact me directly at chris.king@wellsfargo.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Chris King 
Relationship Support Manager, VP 
Wells Fargo Bank, N.A. 
chris.king@wellsfargo.com 
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